
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF UTAH COUNTY, UTAH 
WILL HOLD A SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 

IN THE COMMISSION CHAMBERS – ROOM 1400 
OF THE UTAH COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

100 EAST CENTER STREET, PROVO, UTAH 
FEBRUARY 19, 2020 – 4:00 P.M. 

 

*Board members may participate electronically at will, with the anchor location as stated above* 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

1. PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING CHANGING THE FORM OF GOVERNMENT AND THE UTAH COUNTY 

OPTIONAL PLAN THAT WAS APPROVED TO SEND TO THE VOTERS AT THE GENERAL ELECTION 

WHICH WILL BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 3RD 2020. 

 

In compliance with the Americans With Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations 

(including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this meeting should notify Kelly Adams at 

(801) 851-8107 at least three days prior to the meeting 


